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Craig, Sondra

From: Diane Branson <bradia59@hotmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, December 29, 2024 7:35 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Rezoning Lot 21 Waterview Subdivision 

[Some people who received this message don't oŌen get email from bradia59@hotmail.com. Learn why this is important at 
hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open aƩachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. *** 
 
 
Dear Council Members, 
 
I am a resident on River Run Road in the Waterview Subdivision.  I have been in touch with and have followed the emails from 
my neighbors regarding the rezoning of Lot 21. I agree with all of the other comments you have received. In the year and a half 
that I have resided here, I have witnessed promises made, and promises broken. Due to the open issues in this subdivision, I am 
opposed to rezoning Lot 21. 
 
Thank you, 
Diane Branson 
6225 River Run Road 
 
Sent from my iPad 


